ALASKA MIDDLE COLLEGE SCHOOL
Dr. Kern McGinley, Principal

Dear AMCS Senior and Early Grad Students and Families,

Please read this entire email for important graduation information. The AMCS 2021 Graduation
Ceremony will be held outdoors at the West High School Stadium on Tuesday, May 11th at 4:30pm. This
event will take place rain or shine. The Anchorage School District will record each graduation for YouTube and
they are currently working on livestream options. Muni guidelines and ASD Policies have set the parameters
for this event. While EO 20 does not cap the number of spectators at graduation, the municipal order does
require family groups to be spaced 6’ apart. Thus, we had to take into consideration the size of the venue, the
number of graduating seniors, and staff supporting the event.

The number of graduation tickets per AMCS family: 5 tickets
Watch for more information regarding ticket distribution and the graduation ceremony.

Graduation Practice: Save the Date!

Graduation practice will be held in-person on Tuesday, May 4th, Time: 9-10am, and Location: King
Tech High School, meeting room 1. We are planning to hand out honor cords for students walking with
AMCS or their affiliate school, if conditions permit. There will be a webinar available for those who are unable
to attend in-person. The webinar date will be released after May 4th.

More details regarding graduation practice will be provided prior to May 4th.
Yard Signs are HERE!

We want to celebrate you! The Anchorage School District has printed a Yard Sign for every senior.
Please stop by the AMCS Den Monday-Thursday from 8-2:15 to collect your sign. These will also be available
for pick-up during graduation practice.

Cap and Gowns

Your student should have their graduation regalia ordered, if this is not the case please reach out
immediately to coordinate. AMCS students will wear a black cap and gown with a gold stole and a tassel.
Students may collect their regalia on Monday and Tuesdays from 8:30-11:30 and Wednesday and Thursdays
from 11:30-2:15 at the AMCS Den, located in King Tech High School. If students plan on participating in more
than one graduation ceremony, they will need to wear the cap and gown for each respective school. Students
should contact the Activities Office at their affiliate school about their process for cap and gown distribution.

If you are planning to travel out of state before graduation or grad practice please review travel guidelines for
the State, Municipality, and the School District. For questions regarding AMCS graduation please contact our

graduation coordinators harbison_ariel@asdk12.org or sherwood_beth@asdk12.org.

Sincerely,

AMCS Staff
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Let's
Celebrate!

Senior Celebration
Pages for the AMCS
Yearbook

EXTENDED DUE DATE: MAY 1

Senior Celebration
Pages are a
fantastic way to
honor your

It's Easy!

Create your
recognition pages student make
online at them feel special.

www.jostensadservice.com

$150 full page
$75 1/2 page




